
  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 

 
PARISH OF BROWN EDGE 

BROWN EDGE & ENDON - WARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 

that a casual vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor 
for the Brown Edge Parish Council. 

Dated  15th December 2022 

 
Any person interested in the role should contact the Clerk or 
speak to one of the current Parish Councillors in the Village 
for more information.  
 
The vacancy will be filled by Co-option at a meeting of Brown 
Edge Parish Council on Wednesday 4th January at 7pm at 
Brown Edge Village Hall. 
 
The post is for 5 months from January to May when there will 
be an Ordinary Election of Councillors to be held on 4th May 
2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Denise Wheat 
Parish Clerk 
Brown Edge Parish Council 
 
e-mail:   clerk@brownedge-pc.gov.uk 
tel:           07835 812787 
web:       brownedge-pc.gov.uk 
 

mailto:clerk@brownedge-pc.gov.uk

